
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Nov. 13, 2010

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Dick Pierce

Opening Song My Jesus I love Thee 321

Scripture and Prayer Matthew 24:38-42

Welcome Arlen Bristol

Special Feature All Caught Up Arlen Bristol

Lesson Study Abiathar: The Priest Classes

Closing Song Congregation

Superintendent - Arlen Bristol
Pianist - Bella Salonga

Memory Verse
“But you are a chosen people, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, a people 

belonging to God, that you may declare the praises of him who called you out 
of darkness into his wonderful light”

(1 Peter 2:9)

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 4:47 pm

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday:  4:43 pm

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Psalms 143:8

Linda Villarreal

Shirley Bristol
Organ

Lynn Jenkins

*Opening Hymn How Great Thou Art 86

Tithes & Offering Annual Sacrifice/World 
Budget 

Pete Villarreal

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Joanie Pierce

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet in Hymnal)

BAPTISM

**Intercessory Prayer Bill Meert

Special Music When I Survey The 
Wondrous Cross

Bell Quartet

Sermon Keep Looking Up Pastor Bob Atteberry

Closing Song Turn Your Eyes Upon 
Jesus

290

Benediction Pastor Bob Atteberry
*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel

Platform Elder: Bob Cooley
Offering next week: Local Church Budget

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements
SECOND READING: Hector Velasquez from Banning SDA Church, joining Beaumont. 

SABBATH, NOV. 20: Tim Standish will conduct our worship service. 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY SURVEY: Ladies please turn in your completed Women’s 
Ministry survey & drop it in the foyer box. If you didn’t receive a survey, there are more on 
the lobby table. Please, all ladies participate! We’re looking forward to getting women 
involved in ministry and interacting with one another for support & encouragement. 

CHOIR PRACTICE: Choir members, please meet for practice following the service. 

POTLUCK & DESIRE OF AGES STUDY: Our weekly DA study led by Paul Schmidt 
will follow a potluck meal today at Abe & Maria’s, 1218 Michigan Ave., Beaumont. Bring 
your favorite dish. Everyone is welcome, especially visitors! For info, (909) 633-4365.
 
LATTER RAIN SERIES: “Ten days of preparing for the latter rain” tonight, 7 p.m.

CHURCH POTLUCK REMINDER: Don’t forget our monthly church potluck Nov. 20 in 
the Friendship Hall following the service. Classrooms & young adults are responsible for 
set up & clean up. Visitors are welcome! And members, please encourage visitors to stay. 

FINANCE COMMITTEE: Meeting Tuesday, Nov. 16 at 7 p.m.

CHURCH BOARD: Meeting Tuesday, Nov. 30 at 7 p.m.

PRAYER MEETINGS  CANCELED: Due to the Latter Rain Series and the upcoming 
Thanksgiving holiday, Wednesday prayer meetings will be postponed until December 1. 

FRIDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY: Everyone is welcome to Paul & Maria Shibalovich’s 
house for their weekly Bible study Fridays at 6 p.m., 1143 Silver Star Dr., Banning. There 
will be light refreshments before each study. Maria’s number: (951) 344-1027. 

EAST COAST STUDY TOUR: Mesa Grande will be taking a study tour to the East Coast 
(Virginia to New Hampshire) March 15 to March 27, 2011. Anyone 16 years or older is 
welcome to join. Information: Arlys Fillman at (951) 295-5271 or aafillman@verizon.net.

SIGNS: Pick up your November copy of “Signs of the Times” on the table in the lobby. 

DVD MINISTRY: If you’ve appreciated the DVD ministry, contribute to it by marking 
“DVD Ministry” on tithe envelopes or place funds in “DVD Ministry” box in lobby.

LITERATURE & GLOW:  If you would like to contribute to the literature rack, mark 
“literature rack” on tithe envelopes or place funds in box on rack. This is different than 
giving money to GLOW. If you’d like to give money to the GLOW fund, mark “GLOW” 
on tithe envelopes. 

TO EVERYONE: Please restrain children from writing in hymnals or on other church 
property. If you see anyone writing in a hymnal, kindly make them stop. Also, please no 
eating anywhere in the church building. We are getting ants from crumbs ground into the 
carpet. If you see someone eating, kindly stop them. Thank you.
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